
 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

To: All Boardwalk Owners 

From: The Board of Directors 

Re: Annual Meeting May 8, 2021 

 

 

 The original plan was to attempt to set up a Zoom Meeting for the Annual Meeting for 

those who might be unable to attend in person.  We have had a local computer service company 

and computer backup trying to work with the theater to set that up.  They do not have WIFI 

service at the theater and they have a company policy that does not allow anyone to bring 

equipment into the building to provide service. 

 Consequently, we will not be able to host a Zoom Meeting on the 8th.  If you are able we 

urge you to attend the meeting.  If you are not then please send in your proxy at least for 

purposes of having a quorum.  We will mail out any handouts that are available at the meeting to 

anyone that is unable to attend. 

 

 


